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NON-STATUTORY PUBLIC CONSULTATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

PROPOSED ONE-WAY SYSTEM FOR  
FRIARY LANE ATHLONE

Notice is hereby given that in the interests of improved 
traffic circulation, the Municipal District of Athlone-Moate 
proposes to implement a one-way system for the full length 
of Friary Lane, Athlone.

Plans of the proposed one-way system may be inspected at 
Athlone Civic Centre, Church Street, Athlone during normal 
working hours from Monday 24th January 2022 to Friday 
25th February 2022 or online at www.westmeathcoco.ie.

Any person who wishes to make a submission on the 
proposals should lodge such submissions addressed to 
District Administrator, Municipal District of Athlone-Moate, 
Civic Centre, Church Street, Athlone, by email to  
ammd@westmeathcoco.ie. or through the  
Westmeath County Council Consultation Portal  
at consult.westmeathcoco.ie not later than 4 p.m. on 
Friday 11th March 2022.


